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2020 Board of Directors 

President:  Cookie Parsons 

Ljane77@hotmail.com 

Vice President: Robyn Nunnally 

 robynnunnally@aol.com 
Secretary: Kathy Rowse 

kathymrowse@gmail.com 

Treasurer: Evelyn Eidem 

evelyneidem@yahoo.com 

Membership: Carol Gonyo  (manual) 

 carolgonyo@gmail.com 
Awards: Joanne Smith 

Jsmith-1@Verizon.net 
Schooling Show: Melissa Evelyn 
melissalynnevelyn@yahoo.com. 
Licensed Show: Toni Meranda 

t.meranda@charter.net 
Youth Chair: Charlene Jensen 

Chrisandcharlene@charter.net 

Scholarship: Janice Mumford 

janicemumford@gmail.com 
Clinics: Lora Gibson  

lorahowgib@gmail.com 

Webmaster: Wendy Murray 

wendylianem@gmail.com 
Newsletter: Sarah Miller 

ttccorporation@aol.com 

Members at Large:  
Pinky Hipp (help schooling show if needed) 

 Pinkyhipp@gmail.com 

 Ray Penland  (Coggins) 

 penlandr@cox.net 
 Whitney Kelso (Manual)  
horsegalwhit@gmail.com 
Laura Celia  

VADA Rep:  
Robyn Nunnally,  

robynnunnally@aol.com 

Sandy Toby,  

omdressage@gmail.com 
 
Beth Ripple 

horsemomva@cox.net 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 greatest TD ever, Robyn Nunnally.. 

Congratulations to our SVDA members that showed at Carolina Horse Park in 
Raeford,NC this weekend. You all rocked it!!! 
On Saturday, Sandy Toby on Karisma won the FEI TOC in I-1 with a 65.147%, and 
Elise Enoch on Coronado rode PSG came in 2nd with a 63.088%. 
Karen Barnard on Santa Monica of Deerhaven achieved 2 of her scores needed 
towards her Bronze. Karen on Monica placed 2nd in the Pony class. 
Sandy Toby, Leigh Hasse and Michelle Frazier won the Pro-Am team  with a 65.398% 
as Team Effin. 
On Sunday, Karen Barnard came in 5th in First-3 with a 61.667% pretty good for a 
pony against some stellar horses, Sandy came in 2nd in the I-1 with a 61.471% and 
came back to win the PSG challenge with a 68.529%, Elise Enoch placed 2nd in the 
PSG challenge. 
What a great start from a pandemic!!! None the less we were fortunate to have the 
greatest TD ever, Robyn Nunnally.. I had a great time being Sandy’s groom and 
getting to cheer on our members, nonetheless I got to hang out with Patrick Marley 
coaching which is always educational. 
Congratulations ladies🥰🥰🥰🥰 I can’t wait to cheer you on again !!! 

You all did awesome 🎉🎉🎉 
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FREE ZOOM EDUCATIONAL MEETINGS – open to all – with special invitations to SVDA 

members and friends of SVDA on FB ..aka Horse girl learns to run ZOOOM! 

I wanted to do something for the horse community during the Covad-19 Quarantine when we all felt so isolated from 

each other and off our normal schedules.    I saw a few of my colleagues were doing ZOOM educational meetings.   I had 

purchased a subscription to ZOOM because I have been teaching quite a few virtual lessons both locally and around the 

country.   So I thought its worth a try to do locally… 

The first one in early April I did myself – the topic was “Rider Position and Effect”.   I felt like it was my own dog and pony 

show – I showed how I use my elastic bands, I got up and down and onto the floor to show different Pilates based 

exercises that can mimic the feel you need in the saddle.  But It was FUN! It challenged me to put it all together to 

present in the conference in 45 minutes.   Just what we all need during the quarantine, is something to challenge 

ourselves!  

2 Weeks later my good friend, fellow “S” judge and “L” faculty colleague, Joan Darnell, gave an excellent discussion on 

Musical Freestyles.  She covered soup to nuts very succulently but thoroughly for us and we ended by watching an 

inspiring 3rd LL freestyle that her daughter Claire performed on her amazing Harold S!   Joan and I spend some time on 

Zoom learning how to share the Power point slides and the U tube Video.  So I thought I was getting pretty at it.  But I 

was wrong! 

2 weeks afterwards Claire Darnell from Darnell Dressage  in California joined us herself to talk about show ring 

preparation and DRESS for SUCCESS.   We had a bit of a glitch with Zoom that night.  So the group was smaller and once 

again I thought I’d figured out what was wrong – (Almost but not quite).    We all enjoyed hearing Claire’s amazing 

journey with Harold S (she is currently standing 1st for the Festival of Champions in the Developing Horse PSG!!)  GOOD 

LUCK CLAIRE!   Your friends on the East Coast are cheering for you. 

On the first Weds in June, Dr. Cathy Lombardi, DVM from Oaks Equine joined us to give an outstanding discussion on 

Vaccines and on Biosecurity.  She challenged each of us to think and write down our plan for our barns if a horse should 

develop an infectious disease at your facility.   It was very timely given the current world conditions and I have to say I 

learned A LOT!   Just before this discussion, I did figure out where I was making my mistakes and it was smooth sailing!  

On June 15, Angie Bean from Straight Forward Dressage in PA was our guest to discuss “Training the non-traditional 

breed of horse to the FEI levels of dressage”.  Angie is an expert on the topic and wrote several outstanding articles on 

the topic that you can access on the SVDA FB page.   She gave an inspiring talk with lots of exercises and 

encouragement! 

So my question is should we continue with the programs every 2 weeks or so, or are we enough back to whatever our 

“normal” lives are that there isn’t enough time?    If people would like to continue, I’d love to get suggestions for topics 

and/or speakers as well.    I would like to get as many out of town speakers as possible.   Its all free!  The meetings start 

at 7:30pm so that everyone is hopefully done with work, dinner and chores.   The meetings are set up for an hour but 

generally last 45 minutes.  If you email me at kathymrowse@gmail.com I send you the invite with password as soon as I 

can.   If you’ve joined before I get Most but probably not all of you re-invited each time.   My intent is to INCLUDE 

people.    

Please give me feedback!     
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SVDA Board meeting Monday April 6th, 2020,  via teleconference 

Board members present:  Kathy, Cookie, Beth, Pinky, Charlene, Wendy, Sandy, Toni, Joann, Sarah, Ray, Janice,  Melisa, 

Laura C, Robyn, Lora G, Evelyn, Whitney,  

 Minutes from previous teleconference approved.  Sarah motioned to approve, Beth 2nd, all approved. 

VP Report :  Not recruiting volunteers at this time.    VADA:  nothing new, as of today the clinic and DAL are still on 

track.   

 Treasurer’s Report:    The Current checking account balance is $19,403.19.  There are 2 checks that have not cleared the 

bank yet so the bank shows $19,575.19.  Attached is a printout with online activity and the March bank 

statement.  Activity since the last meeting (not included are checks that were included in last report but didn’t clear the 

bank until this period):      Income $784.48:  $320.00 memberships, $164.48 from awards sponsors and $300 sanctioned 

show fees     Expenses $714.69:  $260.00 in scholarships, $246 USDF, $72 VADA, $249.95 Formsite, $45 constant contact 

and $91.69 Tribute Store. 

About 2 weeks ago we received a $35 donation check from Network for Good.  It appears someone made a donation to 

SVDA from Facebook.  I attached a copy of that along with the 12 page terms & conditions that we must adhere to if we 

cash the check.  I need to get approval to deposit this into the bank.   Board consensus is that this is suspicious and 

should be shredded. 

  Awards :   Nothing to report from awards.     I have left a message with the manager at the Hilton to try to get January 

23rd for a banquet date because VADA is booked for January 30th (Cookie). 

Clinics and Programs:   Low Cost Clinics for us for April and May are now on hold as are our other events.   

Planning for our General Membership Meeting in October.  Melissa Jamison recommended Lehua Custer from Florida.   

We would like to schedule a 2 1/2 day clinic on Friday, Saturday and 1/2 day on Sunday, October 2-4.  She is available for 

demonstration or speaking at our General Membership Meeting on the 4th. 

Her lesson rate is $150.  Lessons can be shared if needed.  She prefers one on one with riders, but will agree this 

request.    Her speaking free is an additional $200.    Melissa Jamison is offering to pay for her airfare and have her stay 

with her.  But depending on the clinic location arrange lodging as well as food-beverages as usual. 

I feel we would also be able to apply for VADA grant to assist with payment of this clinic.  May also be an opportunity for 

CE hours. 

Looking for feedback on this clinic.  Would suggest we contribute $30 per rider to make it affordable for our members, 

insurance for clinic and porta john.   Location to be determined upon Board approval. Beth motioned to approve, 

Charlene 2nd, board approved.  

8: Membership:  One new member in March. 109 members to date. Membership roster updated on website monthly.  

Today 109 members 

 9: Newsletter:  nothing to report 

 10: Website: nothing to report 



 11: Scholarships:  

         2020 Applications were sent for board review 

         2019 past winners of scholarship balances left:    Debbie Bowden $90     Dahlia Jensen $180   Joanne Smith 

complete, Karen Barnard complete 

12: Juniors: Held Meeting February 28th 

Potentially 16 riders, 3 western dressage, 1 lead-line and multiple traditional dressage (intro-1st level) 

• We have raised about ~$2000 for juniors through the silent auction (2020) and concessions (2019 deposited in 
2020). These funds are not enough to pay for all riders to attend the championship show as well as pay for the 
coach’s hotel expenses and the golf cart rentals. Based on the possible number of riders with an estimated $350 
per rider for costs, we will need to raise about $4800 for all 16. Expenses included in the $350 are entry fees, 
coaches’ hotels, golf cart rental, stabling fees and team shirts/saddle pads. Cost of decorations, meals and travel 
are the responsibility of the rider and their family.  

• Fundraising ideas were Hosting a Sanctioned Show to benefit Juniors (Ingrid), Concessions at SVDA shows 
(charlene and Katie), Panera Bread Nights (charlene), Raffle/baskets at championship show (everyone), lock-in at 
a barn with games (Ingrid, Layla and others) and Paint Nights (charlene and Ingrid).Would like to have one paint 
night in Suffolk and one pain night in Va Beach. Horse Show at Ingrid’s Barn and Lock-in at Ingrid’s or Melanie’s. 
Also discussed adding back the live auction at the banquet if we can get a good donation for a live auction. 
Layla’s grandfather volunteered to organize concessions and purchase supplies since he has significant 
experience with concessions mgmt. We still need volunteers to man the concession stands for the Upcoming 
SVDA shows for concessions: March 22 – Epps, April 19 – Wes Neck in Va Beach, May 17 – River Birch in 
Courtland, and Jun 7 – Peace Haven Farm in Smithfield. Charlene, Dahlia, Katie and Ava will help at Epps. Layla 
and Her grandfather or riders at Ingrid’s barns could do West Neck. We can decide the other at the next 
meeting. 

• Voted on team theme and “Disney” theme won. This is a good general theme and then each team of 3-4 can 
select a Disney movie to be their specific theme and create decorations. Teams could work on decorations at the 
Lock-in. 

• Discussed team shirts and saddle pads – decided that since there are Western Dressage riders, a saddle pad 
would not work because of the cost of the western pads and difficulty embroidering thicker western pads. 
Looking at team shirt colors to be red, mint/light green or light blue. Charlene will contact Kelly Skelton about 
shirts and bring options to the next meeting. 

• Discussed options for coaches – Ingrid volunteered, and she also volunteered Melanie (Mel was last year’s 
coach). We will still need at least one more coach based on the number for riders attending. SVDA will pay for 
the coaches’ hotel rooms and golf cart rental. 

 

Next meeting April 17th, Charlene will email out a Zoom meeting invite and we will complete the meeting virtually. 

• At the next meeting: We will confirm dates of paint nights, lock-in and horse show. We will decide more about 
other fundraisers such as concessions and raffles. We will complete the entry forms, create teams and finalize 
count of riders. We will decide on shirt color and get sizes for all riders. 

• Questions about braiding for Western Dressage – multiple people can help braid, but Charlene will ask Janice or 
Robin about rules for braiding with western dressage.  

• Question about clothing – show packet said schooling show attire so, we will not need jackets or white pants for 
traditional dressage, jeans or western show pants should be fine for western dressage. 

• Entries will be mailed in but, no money until show is confirmed to be happening. 
 

Fundraising limited since, first few shows of the season are cancelled.  



Meeting minutes were emailed out to Junior team participants, uploaded to the SVDA page and posted to FACEBOOK. 

13: Schooling Shows:  Canceled shows: March, April, May, June     All hosts and judges notified.           Epps (March show, 

originally) is rescheduled for June 21.    I would like to wait a few weeks to see what happens with the virus before trying 

to reschedule any additional shows.     Cookie is securing a host facility in Virginia Beach for the July 5 show.    Launched 

a series of three virtual shows: April, May, June   Judges are from the first three live shows that we canceled.    Entries 

are $20/ride. Judges are paid $5/class test and $10/training ride test.    Robyn is sponsoring the $25 SmartPak gift card 

for high point for the first show.     I am sponsoring the series-end awards.  Article in next newsletter.   

 14: Recognized Schooling Shows 

  USDF Regional Schooling Show Awards Program    2020 Schooling Shows approved by board for awards program:       

May 17 – Riverbirch; Margaret Little (“r”) CANCELLED 

• July 19 – Amazing Grace; Donna Gatchell (“L” distinction) judging 
• October 18- Championship show; Carol Bishop (“R”) judging, 2nd judge TBA 

 Competition Management Requirements    We must update the SVDA schooling show entry form & schooling show 

prize list to comply with the requirements.    Results must be reported using the USEF Results Template.     To complete 

the template, the SVDA schooling show entry form must be updated to include:   Rider USDF Number, Owner USDF 

Number, Horse USDF Number, Horse Breed, Horse Year of Birth.  Updated Prize list must be submitted when we make 

the application. Toni will update the forms and send it to the subcommittee for review. VADA/NOVA schooling show 

entry form used for reference 

The SVDA Schooling Show Prize List must also be submitted, so we should update our prize list for awards program 
shows to include show specific information such as: Show date, Location, open/close dates, Judge.    VADA/NOVA March 
schooling prize list used for reference  

 15: Championship Show:     Fingers crossed we get to have a championship show. We may have to re-think format for 
qualifying, the board will be meeting in 4-6 weeks to discuss this dependent on how the pandemic goes.   

Schooling Shows:  Canceled shows: March, April, May, June 
All hosts and judges notified. 

Epps (March show, originally) is rescheduled for June 21. 

I would like to wait a few weeks to see what happens with the virus before trying to reschedule any additional shows. 

Cookie is securing a host facility in Virginia Beach for the July 5 show. 

 

Launched a series of three virtual shows: April, May, June 

Judges are from the first three live shows that we canceled. 

Entries are $20/ride. Judges are paid $5/class test and $10/training ride test. 

Robyn is sponsoring the $25 SmartPak gift card for high point for the first show. 

I am sponsoring the series-end awards.  

 

I plan to write a short article about the virtual shows for the April newsletter, including photos and an FAQ section. 

 

Next Meeting tentatively scheduled for May 18, 2020 teleconference, but Cookie mayl decide to meeting 1-2 weeks 

later depending on the course of  events.   Meeting adjourned at 9:20 

 



VADA MINUTES – CONFERENCE CALL MEETING 06-10-2020 

Members present:   Bettina Longaker, President (C’ville), Sheli King, Vice-President (NOVA), Jessie Ginsburg, Treasurer 

(NOVA), Alison Douglas, Secretary (Central),  Sherri Booye (C’ville),  Sandy Tobey (SVDA), Anne Draine (NEVADA),  Robyn 

Nunally (SVDA),  Angie Stanaway (NEVADA),  Laura Nelson (SWVADA), Jane Palmer (ShenVADA), Beth Rippel (SVDA),  

Annie Connelly (SWVADA), Dianne Boyd (NOVA), Diane Nathan (NEVADA)The meeting was called to order at 8:03. 

Anne Draine made the motion to accept the minutes from the last meeting.  Dianne Nathan seconded, and the Board 

approved unanimously. 

Treasurer’s Report - Jessie reported very little activity. Main activity is from sponsorships. Balances are 112K.   

DAL:  Is happening!!  VHC has posted their COVID requirements on line so please review.  VHC will take care of 

temperatures checks for people coming on the property as well as a health screen. They will be using a wrist band 

system to identify people who have been checked. Hand washing and sanitizing stations are located throughout the 

property. They will be doing additional cleaning.  Food service is still undecided, but they will provide food trucks more 

than likely.  We’ll be using Alison Campbell as usual but with bag lunches with a pre order requirement. There will be 

major changes for show office setup. Volunteer check in will be on the mezzanine and awards will be upstairs as well. 

We will have inside and outside vendors with a number of new types of vendors.  Will be using the four rings on the 

downside of the property to keep things a bit more contained. Warm up should not be an issue. We have to have 

additional written procedures.  There will also be changes to our refund policy related to COVID.  We are also only 

accepting  COMPLETE online entries to minimize interaction with people and paper.  We are investigating how we have 

judges and scribes interact.  We are allowed to use cell phones which is a change. Tina is going to make sanitizer for us.  

There will be no awards ceremonies and we’ll work with sponsors for photo opps.  The program will only be online.  

Music for freestyles will also have to be uploaded- we will not accept CD.  Competitors should bring appropriate PPE 

such as work gloves, paper towels for the bathrooms, etc. Stabling will be done by barn groups with an empty/tack stall 

between groups.  VHC has a mask on policy unless you’re riding. VHC is limiting the amount of people that will be 

allowed per horse.  We will be giving out masks (one size- Adult only)  instead of T-Shirts.  Volunteers will NOT be 

sharing hotel rooms unless you’re comfortable doing that and tell Rachel who you are willing to share a hotel room with.  

For stewards, there is no contact with the horse., equipment checks are visual.  If there is anything questionable,  you 

call the TD.  There will be no competitor party.  

GAIGS: October 8-11 Region 1 voted to have VADA host the GAIGS for 2021 which was approved by the USDF.   

Webinars: The South Florida Dressage Association is hosting a virtual USDF GMO Book Club Meeting with Janet Foy on 

June 24th.  It is free and they have invited all GMO members to participate.  If interested sign up on 

https://www.striderpro.com/a/ZCj-C2Rjbk-UHCqzv0cu_Q. 

 Bill Warren Clinic-  Gardy is still going forward with her clinic and is looking to get it videotaped.  VADA is going to do a 

clinic next year and all the grants will carryover.  

USDF Region 1 Youth Virtual Team Competition June 27-28th- There is an entry fee but there will be awards. 

Information is on the Region 1 dedicated to the youth team website with suggestions on how best to videotape. Anne 

Draine reported that NEVADA has done a couple of virtual shows and they have the virtual scoresheet already so contact 

her if you’d like it.  

Chapter Challenge:  Nancy Doody did the survey which was sent out with the agenda.  We thank her for doing a 

phenomenal job with the summary.  Based on the comments, Tina feels that since this also a new facility and it’s 

supposed to be a team competition, that we don’t move forward. Sheli commented that there is a big difference 

https://www.striderpro.com/a/ZCj-C2Rjbk-UHCqzv0cu_Q


between where people will go for a licensed show vs a schooling show and the chapters in the area did not really 

respond to the survey. We would like to use this facility for next year.  The motion was made by Sherri Booye and 

seconded by Laura Nelson to cancel this year and have it next year. The motion passed unanimously. The committee will 

propose a date for next year.  

 

New Business- Chapter grants will be available as usual.  And there has always been a policy that chapters can rollover 

years so if you’re not doing one this year, you can combine for next year.  

 

The meeting adjourned at approximately 8:54 pm 

Next meeting will be held via teleconference on July 22nd at 8 pm.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Alison Douglas 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SVDA 2020 Calendar 
 Schooling Show Schedule 
Date    Location      Judge     Open    Close 
07/05/20 TBA    TBA   06/08/20 06/22/20 

07/19/20 Peace Haven Farm-Smithfield Donna Gatchell”L” 06/22/20 07/06/20 

08/23/20 SeaHorse Farm – Suffolk Sandy Toby”L”  07/27/20 08/10/20 

09/20/20 Bridlewood –Suffolk  Wanda Escobar  08/31/20 09/14/20 

09/27/20 SVDA Schooling Show Make up show 

10/18/20 SVDA Championship Show  Carol Bishop @’C’ 09/21/20 10/05/20 

  Wakefield 4H Center       TBA@’B’ 

11/01/20  SVDA General Membership Meeting 

 

 Sanctioned schooling shows 
Wakefield Airfield 4-H Center  
 Sept. 19, 2020 
 Oct. 17, 2020 
Crescent Bay Pony club held at Northwest River park 
 June 28, 2020 
 Oct. 4, 2020 
Deep Creek Stables   
 

Licensed Show 2020 
7/11.12.13 Dressage @ Lexington - VADA 

7/25.26  Raleigh Summer I & II, Raleigh NC 

8/9  VADA – CH @ Culpeper, VA  
8/29.30  NCDCTA Labor of Love I & II, Raleigh NC 

9/12.13  Roemont, Fredricksburg  

10/8.9.10.11 GAIGs Lexington, VA 

10/18  SVDA  Championship Show Wakefield 4H Center 

10/24.25 CBLM  Williamston, NC 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2020 
Volunteers   

  Totals 

Beth Anderson 4 

Mary Barczak 4 

Karen Barnard 4 

Kim Bliefernich 2 

Paul Bliefernich 2 

Debbie Bowden 8 

Krista Bryant 8 

Linda Cannon 5 

Laura Celia 13 

Nicole Connolly 8 

Wendy Corrice 8 

Eileen Darland 12 

Evelyn Eidem 8 

Melissa Evelyn 24 

Barbara Felton 7 

Susan Forester 7 

Beth Galbraith 5 

Katherine 
Gardner 

2 

Lora Gibson 8 

Carol Gongo 8 

Ed Hipp 3 

Pinky Hipp 8 

Aiden Hughes 4 

Ben Hughes 9 

Hope Hughes 4 

Melissa Jamison 2 

Charlene 
Jensen 

11 

Dahlia Jensen 3 

Emma Jensen 1 

Whitney Kelso 8 

 

 

Maureen 
Lawrence 

2 

Christine Metz 11 

Toni Meranda 13 

Ava Miller 2 

Katie Miller 2 

Sarah Miller 12 

Tammy Moore 12 

Janice Mumford 13 

Robyn Nunnally 21 

Maria Oshea 2 

Katy Owens 8 

Lorna Parsons 8 

Ray Penland 8 

Nancy Pettet 2 

Beth Rippel 8 

Kathy Rowse 21 

Shannon Schell 2 

Nancy Slack 4 

Joanne Smith 14 

Jessica Stallings 16 

Deb Sweetman 4 

Sandy Toby 8 

Stephanie 
Walker 

6 

 

SCHOOLING SHOW VOLUNTEER POSITIONS – 2020 
Date:  July 5, 2020 
Entries open:  06/08/2020 
Entries close:  06/22/2020 
Location:  Pleasant Ridge Farms 
Entry Secretary: ONLINE ENTRIES PREFERRED!  
WWW.SOUTHEASTVIRGINIADRESSAGE.ORG; Wendy Corrice, 5709 Holy 
Neck Road, Suffolk, VA  23437; 757.779.2882; wendylianem@gmail.com 
Ring Transportation to: Must contact Mike Rowse (621.6769) prior to 
picking up items: 

• Stephanie Walker 
Items to be picked up:  

• Letters, cones, chain, 2 measuring tapes, 4 tables, 4 
chairs, 2 tents 

Ring Set up:   

• Demity Ford 

• Demity Ford Husband 

• Holy Meeks 

• Caroline Needham 

• Cheryl Gaylord, Tammy moore 
Lunches & snacks: Dahlia Jensen 
Show Secretary AM: Sandy Toby 
Show Secretary PM:  Whitney Kelso 
Scribe AM: Demity Ford 

Scribe PM: Elise Enoch 
Ring Steward AM: Barbara Felton 

Ring Steward PM:  Emily Esposito 

Runner AM:  Demity Ford husband 

Runner PM:  Kaylee Esposito 
Ring Take Down:  

• Dahlia Jensen 

• Charlene Jenson 

• Emily Esposito 

• Kaylee Esposito 

• Lesley Esposito 
Ring Transportation from: Must contact Mike Rowse (621.6769) prior to 
returning items shown below:  

• Charlene Jensen 
Items to be returned: Letters, cones, chain, 2 measuring tapes, 4 tables, 
4 chairs, 2 tents 

SVDA Rep: 
 AM & PM:  Beth Rippel 

 

http://www.southeastvirginiadressage.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOLING SHOW VOLUNTEER POSITIONS – 2020 

Date:  July 19, 2020 

Entries Open:  06/22/2020 

Entries Close:  07/06/2020 

Location:  Peace Haven Farm, 17271 Morgarts Beach Road 

Entry Secretary: Amanda Petroski; 111 Manning Road, Apt. 

B., Suffolk, VA  23434; 757.897.8252; 

Amanda.petroski@verizon.net;  

Ring Transportation to: Must contact Mike Rowse 

(621.6769) prior to picking up items: 

• Sarah Miller 
Items to be picked up: 

• Cones, chain, letters, 2 measuring tapes, 4 chairs, 3 
tables 

Ring Set up:  SATURDAY BEFORE THE SHOW AT 4 pm 

• Nancy Pettet 

• Sarah Miller 

•  

•  
Lunches & snacks:   
Show Secretary AM:  
Show Secretary PM:   
Scribe AM:  
Scribe PM:  
Ring Steward AM:  
Ring Steward PM:  
Runner AM:   
Runner PM:  Chris Owens 
Ring Take Down:  TIE THE CHAIN END TO THE BUCKET!!  
Remove tapes from bucket before putting chain in! 

•  

•  

•  

•  
Ring Transportation from: Must contact Mike Rowse 
(621.6769) prior to returning items shown below: Sarah 
Miller 
Items to be returned: 

• Cones, chain, letters, 2 measuring tapes, 4 chairs, 3 
tables, 2 show boxes 

SVDA Rep: 
 a.m. –  
 p.m. -  

 

SCHOOLING SHOW VOLUNTEER POSITIONS – 2020 

Date:  August 23, 2020 

Entries Open:  07/27/2020 

Entries Close:  08/10/2020 

Location: Seahorse Run, 2733 Whaleyville Blvd, Suffolk, 

VA  23434 

Entry Secretary:  Tammy Moore, 617 Planters Ct, VA 
Beach, VA  23457; 757.589.4854; immer1999@gmail.com 
 
Ring Transportation to: Must contact Mike Rowse 

(621.6769) prior to picking up items: 

• Jen Cobb 
Items to be picked up: 

• Ring, letters, 2 tents, 4 chairs, 2 tables 
Ring Set up:   

Lunches & snacks: 

• Jen Cobb 
Show Secretary AM:  
Show Secretary PM: 
Scribe AM: 
Scribe PM:  
Ring Steward AM: 
Ring Steward PM: 
Runner AM/PM:  Reeta Edmundson 
Ring Take Down:  

•  

•  

•  

•  

•  
Ring Transportation from: Must contact Mike Rowse 

(621.6769) prior to returning items shown below:  

• Items to be returned: Ring, letters, 2 tents, 4 
chairs, 2 tables 

 

 

SVDA Rep: 

 a.m. – 

 p.m. -  

 

 

mailto:Amanda.petroski@verizon.net


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 


